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Tintwistle C. E. (A) Primary School         
                       ‘Confidence, Competence, Creativity’
Newsletter number 20   


 

26th February 2015
Parent Governor Elections
Please note that all nominations for parent governor should be received by 12.00 noon tomorrow. If there are multiple nominations we will be issuing ballot papers on Monday 2nd March which must be returned by 12.00 noon on Monday 9th March. 
Young Voices

On Wednesday 4th March our school choir, accompanied by Miss Crowe, Miss Crookes and Mrs Bott, will be singing in the Young Voices event at the Manchester Arena. The children have made a banner and are decorating T-shirts. They are all very excited to be singing as part of such a large choir and are really looking forward to the day.

World Book Day
Please don’t forget World Book Day on Thursday 5th March. The children are invited to dress up as their favourite book characters and there will also be a competition for the best potato dressed as a book character! Staff costumes remain a closely guarded secret…
Hadfield Heritage Day
Saturday 14th March is Hadfield Heritage Day, ‘Romans, Reservoirs and Railways’ at St. Andrew’s Church in Hadfield. The day will run from 10am to 4pm and refreshments will be available – everyone welcome. There will be children’s activities and a meet the archaeologists session where you can take along any garden finds for identification. There will also be a working model railway, films, artefacts and displays.
Bug Club

Your child should have brought home a letter last week telling you about Bug Club, our new online reading and spelling resource. All the children have made bookmarks with their passwords on and should be able to log on at home as well as at school. Bug Club runs best on Google Chrome and you need to allow pop ups. If you do have any problems logging on please let us know and we will try to sort it out for you. The software can run on tablets (optimised for Samsung Galaxy and Ipad) as well as PCs and is a great way to get your child reading and talking about books at home. We plan to start introducing online homework after Easter so it would be really helpful if you could have a practise run. We will be running a homework club in school for anyone who does not have access to a computer at home.
Jo Griffin, Headteacher
